
 

Be Doers of the Word – James 1:22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    6th December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Many thanks to those of you who have already completed the recently sent funding survey 

which will help to shape the future of our school.   

To date the strongest survey response rate has been from 1st year parents. However as these 

developments will benefit the whole school, we would value the views of all parents. As this 

survey closes shortly – if you have not yet done so – I would be most grateful if you would 

take 10 minutes to share your thoughts. 

·         First, take a moment to read this short Discussion Document 

·         Then provide your feedback by replying to this Survey by Tuesday, Dec 10th 

  

 

College of the Immaculate 
Conception, Summerhill, Sligo 
 
Web: www.summerhillcollege.ie 
Email: info@summerhillcollege.ie 

 
Telephone: 0719160311 Fax: 0719160361  

http://surveys.ccsfundraising.com/ccsupload/1369480/Summerhill.pdf
https://communitycounseling.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dbXRvYc95Z6tH2l
mailto:info@summerhillcollege.ie

